
10/9/21    Exmoor Class 

We have had a great first week back!  The children have settled in really well 

with their new routines, and have really enjoyed being back together.   

We have begun our topic learning; the North Devon Biosphere, and have 

created some really lovely front covers for our topic book. 

We have also been getting used to our busy mornings of reading, writing and 

maths. 

 

Information 

Our PE day is Friday, so please come to school dressed in your PE kit. 

Next Thursday (16th September), we are holding a Roahl Dahl day in school.  

Please pay £1 via eduspot to come dressed as your favourite Roahl Dahl 

character – the money will be used to buy books in school. 

 

Home Learning 

We are starting our reading challenge again – the information about it is in the 

back of your home learning books.  

We expect you to read 4 times a week – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression), or talk to your adult about 

what you have read.   

Remember – the class with the most children that read 4 times win the weekly 

competition!  The class that wins the most in a half term get a treat! 

 

Practise your times tables – you know which times table you need to work on! 


